
RGC BOARD MEETING 9/01/15 
 
Meeting called to order by Jesse Sierra at 6:32pm 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: 
 
Jesse Sierra, Russ Tabbert, Charlie Aichele, Dick Hunt, Gary Krohn, John Parola, Ken Lyon, Chuck 
Heath, Bryan Lange, Paul Christianson, & Steve Ries 
 
PRESIDENT'S REPORT: 
 
Jesse reported that he has received announcements for the 2016 Board Elections from Neil Thomas that 
will be held at the next Open Meeting in September. 
 
VICE PRESIDENT'S REPORT: 
 
Russ reported that the 50% payment for the 2015 Christmas Party will be made on September 6.  It is 
based on 65 total people attending. Russ also discussed the details of the gifts, and asked the Board 
Members to suggest the types of music that would be given to the DJ. Russ also said the Newsletter for 
September is due by September 4th. He will need all reports by then.   
 
SECRETARY'S REPORT: 
 
Chuck reported that the membership is closed for the year.  We are at 287 Members. Chuck mentioned 
that 2 new members for 2016 were added from this year's Invitational Tournament and they will be 
added when the NCGA opens up entries for 2016 on October 1st.  
 
 
TREASURER'S REPORT: 
 
Paul reported on the current Budget Items and that everything is in order and no problems were noted. 
 
TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR'S REPORT: 
 
Gary reviewed the Invitational Tournament and said he received many positive comments on the 
Tournament. He said there may need to be some tweaking on next year's Tournament, but overall, it 
went well. Gary also reported that he is working on next year's Tournament Schedule.  
 
BOOKKEEPER'S REPORT: 
 
Charlie reported on the Tournament Budget. There were no issues to report at this time.   
 
HANDICAPPER'S REPORT: 
 
Ken advised everyone that he is putting the handicaps together for the Labor Day Tournament.  
 
WEB MASTER'S REPORT:  
 
Steve had nothing to report at this time 



 
 
 RULES CHAIRMAN'S REPORT: 
 
No Report 
 
 
CORRESPONDENCE: 
 
Jesse reported that an e-mail from a Member with regards to seeding rules for the Club Championship 
would be discussed with the Tournament Committee at the next meeting and follow-up would be done 
with that Member.  
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
Gary said he is still working on conditions for the Club Championship guidelines and that it will be 
addressed at the next meeting of the Tournament Committee. 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
Paul wanted to discuss the current NCGA guidelines for Handicaps insofar as the limit of an 18.4 
Handicap for the three NCGA Qualifying Tournaments the Club holds. A discussion ensued and many 
ideas were discussed. It was decided that it would be addressed at a later date with the Membership for 
recommendations.  
 
 
MEETING ADJOURNED AT 7:57PM. 
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